



2005 Kingdor National Parkinson Foundation (July)

Ringbor National Parkinson Foundation P. O. Box N-1463 Nassau, The Bahamas

Telephone/Fax: 393-2515

25th Guly, 2005

Mr. Yank Berry A.D. 59223 Slot 346 Nassau, N.D., The Bahamas

Dear Mr. Berry,

Re: Gala Ball - Kingdor National Darkinson Foundation

On behalf of Xingdox National Foundation, I wish to thank you most sincerely for the role you have played in the resounding success of the organization's lifth annual Gala Ball. The theme of the oceasion was "Togethex We Can Win", you have definitely helped us make the function a win by supplying us with t-shirts and other paraphernalia.

This event was celebrated under the distinguished patronage of the Konourable Dr. Marcus Bethel, Minister of Kealth and Mrs. Chantal Bethel and Mrs. Oernon Symonette, C.M.G., J.D. and Mrs. Phyllis Symonette. Special quests were Mr. Droight Lauderdale from W.D.L. G. Channel 10 News and Mrs. Minnie Lauderdale, Mrs. Adolfo Diaz from the National Parkinson Foundation in the United States and Mrs. Lillie Diaz and our esteemed Governor General, Dame Joy Dumont and her husband, Reginald Dumont.

Monies derived from this event would be utilized to provide diagnostic and therapeutic services to Parkinson's and Alzheimer's victims and improve the quality of life for the patient case, educate the populace and find the cause of and cure for neuro-degenerative disorders, through research. Kingdor National Parkinson Foundation is committed to ensuring that persons with neurological conditions live lives of dignity and sufficiency.

Once again, thank you sincerely and may God continue to bless you, your family and your establishment.

Yours sincerely,

Tes 14-Q-Hiso Mrs. Maois Darling-Will Chairperson